
  

Leaving Staff Collection 
Miss Jones, Mrs Scott & Miss Dean are all leaving us at the end of this term. We will be setting up a collection envelope for 
each one in the office. If you would like to contribute to their leaving gift, please see Miss Hamilton. 

Coming Up This Term 
 

Wednesday 10th July –  
Friday 12th July  

Year 6 Transition Days 
at Sir John Talbot’s 

School 

Friday 19th July  Last day of the school 
year 

Friday 19th July  Year 6 Leavers 
Service 

 

 

 

 
 

Sports Day 
An incredible afternoon of sport took place at school this week as we celebrated our annual sports day. It was great to see 
everyone take part with special thanks to Mr Brown from Sir John Talbot’s School who took the lead in organising this 
popular afternoon.  
Pupils took part in the running race, bean bag, skipping and the egg and spoon race. It was pleasing to see so much 
encouragement for each other and a real sense of achievement as races were finished.  
 

Well done to everyone! 
 

           
  

Payments 
We have the facility to make payments via BACS for trips, 
school dinner and trips. Please can you email 
tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk to advise when you have made 
any payment so we can allocate the payment to your 
child/ren.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clubs 
During the first week in September, the clubs will be: 
‘Chill out’ club until 4.15pm every day  
An extra club until 5.45pm on Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday. More information will be sent out during the first 
week back after the summer holidays about the following 
weeks after school clubs.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 
The Summer Fair was a really great event and so lovely to 
see so many of you attend. 
Special thanks to everyone who supported the event and 
helped organise.  
More events for the autumn term will be published when 
we return after the summer holidays.  

 

School Uniform 
It has been a pleasure to see the children  
all looking so smart in their school uniforms 
over the last few weeks!   
It really does form part of learning and 
Makes pupils feel part of a community. 
                           
Keep up the good work! 
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Race for Life 
Thank you to everyone that took part in the Race for Life – 
we raised a massive £258.50. 
  
 

 

 
 

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Thought Of The Week 
Don’t count the days – make the days count! 
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